
 

LARKHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL  

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

Weds 29th Sept - Year 3 and 4 Class Trip  

 

Thurs 30th Sept - Individual school   
photographs 

 

Weds 20th Oct - Last day of term 1 

 

Mon 1st Nov - First day of Term 2 

 

W/C 1st Nov - Parent/Teacher Calls - 
more information to follow 

 

Fri 12th Nov - Children in Need 

 

Weds 15th Dec - Flu Nasal Vaccinations 

 

Fri 17th Dec - Last day of term 2 

 

 

HEADS UPDATE 

Dear Parents 

We have been talking to the children about our core value of RESPECT 
and how this links to understanding what bullying  is and what bullying 
isn't.  

It is important to note that we have a very harmonious school and 
overwhelmingly our pupils tell us they feel safe and do not feel bullying 
is a problem. However it is important every year to remind children of 
how we do not accept bullying and what to do if they feel bullying may 
be happening.  

I have attached our anti bullying rules on a separate document so you 
can see how we have explained this to the children 

Have a great weekend 

Mrs Taylor 

ATTENDANCE 

Longleat - 96.96% 

 

Archer - 93.63% 

 

Salisbury - 96.81% 

 

Stonehenge - 96.80% 

 

Woodhenge - 96.87% 

 

Silbury - 96.86% 

 

Wessex - 97.1% 

The department for Education stipulates School 

attendance should be no lower than 96% . 

Congratulation’s to this week’s class attendance 

winners!  

Wessex Class! 

On Monday they will have the chance roll the 

Monopoly dice and win a prize! 

PARENT PAY 

 

Please ensure that if you have not activated your child’s Parent 

Pay account you do so ASAP. 

We have lots of exciting events happening such as events and 

clubs and we do not want your child to miss out. 

These will be uploaded onto your Parent Pay account. 

If you require assistance, please contact the school office on 

01980 348079 



 

                                                    CLASS UPDATE 

 

This term, Woodhenge and Stonehenge class are learning about the Stone age to the Iron age.  

As part of our topic we walked to Woodhenge where we re-enacted a stone age celebration before walking back past Stonehenge.  

The children had a wonderful afternoon! Here are some quotes from the children. 

 

 Harry, ‘I liked seeing Stonehenge, Woodhenge and Durrington Walls.’ 

 

Maggie, ‘I loved it because I got to play music at Woodhenge.’ 

 

Laisa, ‘We got to discover what Woodhenge would have looked like.’ 

 

Hagan, ‘My favourite part was Woodhenge because the whistles were chasing me.’ 

 

Brooke, ‘We laughed so much we slowed down.’ 


